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Newsletter – May 2023 

 
Welcome back after the Bank Holiday Weekend. We hope you managed to enjoy the lovely weather and 
have a good time.  
 
King’s Coronation Celebration – Picnic and Pitchfork – Thursday 4th May  
Following on from our previous correspondence for information about the afternoon.  
We would just like to confirm arrangements for the day.  
 
Timetable  
11.50am – Parents to come and collect their child from their usual classroom doors. Parents will sign in and 
will then be responsible for their child/children for the rest of the afternoon. 
12.00pm – 12.45pm – Picnic on school field.  
12.50pm – Parents and children gardening in their designated area. This will be announced on the day.  
2.30pm onwards – you may take your child home after having signed them out with their class teacher. 
 
Thank you to those of you who have already donated plants, soil etc. Any donations on the day will be 
greatly received.  
 
If weather is not in our favour, we still have the picnic and coronation craft activities to celebrate the day.  
 

 
    Reminder – Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday – due to King’s Coronation 

 
 
 
 
Y6 SATS week – Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May 
Y6 parents please remember that your children must be in school this week  
and all children are invited to attend a free Y6 Breakfast Club from 8am all week.  
 

 
Staff Updates  
Mrs Fletcher will be leaving St. Nicholas Primary on Friday 5th May. Mrs Fletcher has worked 
at the school for many years and touched the lives of many children during her time here at 
St. Nicholas. She will be missed by all staff, parents and children. We wish her all the best 
for her new role working at another school in the Trust.  
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Attendance Rewards 
As you know, we are working really hard to continue to improve our school attendance.  
Thank you for your support with this.  
 
 
This term’s rewards are:  
 

 If a class has an attendance figure of above 96%, they are rewarded with wearing non-uniform the 

following Friday.  

 Weekly attendance certificates  

 House Points 

 The class with the highest attendance each week will receive a trophy and a class reward.  

 Rewards for most improved attendance at the end of every half term.  

 
 

 

Summer Term Diary Dates 

Throughout May – Y2 SATs  

Monday 15th May – Y2 Trip to St John’s Church 

Wednesday 17th May – Y1 Trip to The Deep   

 

w/c 5th June – Y4 Multiplication Test 

Tuesday 6th June – Y3 & Y5 Trip to Hull Minister  

Tuesday 6th June 4pm – New FS2 Parent Meeting  

w/c 12th June – Y1 Phonics Check 

Thursday 22nd June – Y2 Yorkshire Air Museum Trip  

Tuesday 27th June – Y5 & Y6 RSE Workshops 

Thursday 29th June – Y1 & Y2 Trip to Hymers  

 

Monday 3rd July – Summer Fair  

Wednesday 12th July – Sports Day 

Thursday 13th July – Moving up afternoon – Parents invited from 2.30pm  

Monday 17th July 3.30pm – 5pm - Celebration Evening   

Tuesday 18th July 1.30pm & 6pm – Y6 Performances 

Friday 21st July 2pm – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly  

 

*** Diary items shown in blue indicate there will be a parent letter to follow – Thanks 

 

 

 

 


